
 
 

School Supplies for 2019-2020 
 

 

Dear Glendale Families, 

Instead of having families provide supplies at the beginning of the year, we will be 
asking families to pay a school supply fee of $50 for each child.   

The total school supply fee will be $50 per child and will be applied as follows: 

$20=class fee-pencils, paper, folders, pens, erasers, markers, binders, etc. 

$10=art materials fee 

$20=general school supply fee-Kleenex, wax coated paper cups, paper towels, etc. 

In previous years, when we have provided supply lists, we have run into various 
problems in acquiring the correct items.  We asked several parents and teachers for 
suggestions and decided it would be a good idea to have the school shop in bulk for 
supplies needed for the upcoming school year.    

Please send cash or check made out to Glendale Lutheran School to the office before 
the first day of school or feel free to pay at our Back-to-School Open House, on 
Tuesday, August 27, 2019, from 4:00-6:00pm. 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact us at any time. 

Your support is greatly appreciated.  Looking forward to a great 2019-2020 school year! 

 

 

Laura Garris and Joan Sandberg 
Co-Directors 
Glendale Lutheran School 
 
(206)244-6085 
 
office@glendalelutheranschool.org 
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